
To Whom It May Concern we are opposed to the opening of the road way at the top end of James Wheeler Place. It 
was my understanding that the road way was to use in case of fire etc. in the War Vets Village… 

I thought it would only be a matter of time until the War Vets would want to open the road. Rose Avenue & James 
Wheeler Place is a difficult intersection at the best of times (which we live directly opposite) & over the past 12 
years we have noticed an ever increasing traffic flow on Rose Avenue mainly due to the ongoing development of 
the War Vets.

The War Vets have very good roads in place & access to & from the village is more than adequate from Veterans 
Parade. I understand progress keeps marching on however the War Vets have had a pretty good run in the area to 
date & it is time to consider the safety & welling being of it nearby neighbours….

Regards

Max & Marjorie Sutherland
93 Rose Avenue
Wheeler Heights
0417799208

Sent: 8/10/2014 10:47:49 AM
Subject: Re DA 6000/4778 mod 2014/0186 Application to open road way...


